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March 14, 2024 

 

Dear Members of the U.S. House Appropriations Committee, 

 

I am writing on behalf of the City of La Porte to express my strong support for the allocation 

of Fiscal Year 2025 Community Project Funding for the development and enhancement of Sylvan 

Beach Park in La Porte. As a constituent deeply invested in the well-being and prosperity of our 

community, I believe that investing in this project will have significant positive impacts on 

economic development and the quality of life for residents. 

 

One of the primary benefits of Sylvan Beach Park is its role in promoting outdoor 

recreation and healthy lifestyles, which in turn can stimulate local economic development. 

Enhancements to the park will attract visitors from near and far, boosting tourism and supporting 

local businesses. Additionally, investing in Sylvan Beach Park creates job opportunities in 

construction, maintenance, and tourism-related industries, contributing to the economic vitality of 

our community. 

 

Investing in Sylvan Beach Park aligns with our shared goals of promoting healthy living, 

economic development, and community resilience. By supporting this project, we demonstrate our 

commitment to creating a vibrant future for all residents. 

 

I urge you to prioritize the allocation of Fiscal Year 2025 Community Project Funding 

towards Sylvan Beach Park. Your support for this initiative will have a lasting and positive impact 

on our community for generations. Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Corby D. Alexander 

City Manager 

City of La Porte 
 


